
PUERTO R I C A N S 0 C I A L 

568-A Dillingham Boulevard 

Honolulu 17, Hawaii 

Hon . Dr . Arturo Morales Carrion 
~ndersecretary of State 
Commonwealth Government of Puerto Rico 
San Juan, Puerto Rico 

Dear Doctor Morales Carrion : 

C L J B 

June 29, 1959 

This letter is to confirm the life - time honorary member­
ship bes towed 1 pon yon by 011r President, Mr . Aurelio M. Bad iyo, 
Sunday, June 28, 1959. 

It gives me great pleasure , indeed, to be the one to 
wr ite this letter : We are honored to have you as an honorary 
member and shall always think of you as a brother . 

May I thank yo 1 again for your visit and the ins p iration 
tha t you left in our hearts: May God Bless you! 

BofD:PST 

cc Mrs . Frank Nascimento 
Recording Secretary 

Very sincerely yours, 

(f~;J.~ 
Panl s . Troche 
Treas·urer 
By Direct i on 

• 



cor,~P LIMENTS OF : 

The Puerto Rican Commun ity Comm ittee 
for Statehood Celebration 

Honolu l u , Hawaii 

ff~».~ 
Pau l s . Troche 
Recorder 
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